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Suburban Women's Club Fundraiser 
Submitted by Mary Lou Beeler

Betty Higuera, President of the Suburban Women's 
Club of Lafayette, presents Maria Tracy, of George 
Mark Children's House, with a check. 

The Suburban Women's Club of Lafayette recently held a fashion 
show to benefit the George Mark Children's House. The George Mark 
Children's House is funded solely by donations from individuals and 
organizations. The House is a homelike refuge for seriously or 
terminally ill children and their families. The House offers round-the-
clock respite care; transitional care and end-of-life care. More 
information regarding The House can be obtained at: www.
gerogemark.org. More information about the Suburban Woman's 
Club of Lafayette can be obtained from Jean Cappa at 
Jeanc43821@aol.com. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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